
Credit Card PIN Change Acknowledgment 

Date: _____________ 

Dear [Customer Name], 

Thank you for contacting us regarding the change of your Credit Card PIN. This letter serves as 

formal acknowledgment of your request. 

We have successfully updated your PIN for the Credit Card ending in XXXX. Please ensure to 

keep your new PIN confidential and do not share it with others. 

If you did not authorize this change or need further assistance, please contact our customer 

service at [Customer Service Number]. 

Thank you for banking with us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Bank Name] 

[Bank Address] 

[Contact Information] 


